
Year 11 I Media- Unit R095 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I am writing to inform you of the progress of our year 11 Imedia students. Students have 

been making good progress on unit R095. This unit challenges students to design and 

produce a comic to be issued to primary children, that promotes the benefits of 

outdoor play, vitamin D from the sun, and interacting with nature. 

The first deadline is fast approaching (Friday 25th October) All students need to have 

completed the following tasks before half term in PowerPoint: 

1. Analysis of the client brief 

2. Mind map of potential images associated with the brief 

3. Character drawings for the comic- annotated in detail 

4. Story board completed an annotated 

5. Plot review – description of the story and how well it meets the client brief 

6. Script for the comic. Which characters say what, where and when 

7. Assets table. A referenced table including all potential images that could be 

used in their comic. 

Next steps: 

Students will continue with their coursework creating digital images of their key 

characters for the comic. Following this task, they will then use Comic Life software to 

then create their comic. As can be seen from the 100-day plan below, students will 

work on this up to and after Christmas. 

 

 

To complete the coursework, it is essential that students 

attend the after-school intervention sessions. These will be 

available after half term on Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday, every week after school in either B8 or B7 until 4pm. 

As we get closer to the coursework deadline these will then 

increase to 5 pm. 

 

Is there a mock exam? 

There will be no mock exam after half term due to the 

coursework commitments. However, this will be scheduled 

for February 2025. 

 



I would like to remind you that we have some excellent revision guides for the Imedia 

course which can be ordered on ParentPay for £3.50. Students who have Pupil 

Premium will be issued a free copy. 

 

How is work being set? 

 

All work set is available on TEAMS with a reminder of each task recorded on Satchell. 

Students then submit their coursework tasks on TEAMS.As a result students will have 

homework set each week to complete coursework tasks started in lessons. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

As always, thank you for your continued support. If you have any further questions or 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by leaving a message at reception or, 

alternatively, email me directly at rsmith@suthersschool.co.uk 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Mr Smith 

Teacher of Imedia. 

mailto:rsmith@suthersschool.co.uk

